
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to the new school year. Grades 1-12 will all have a chromebook assigned to

them at the start of the year. Each student will be receiving a chromebook policy with their

student handbook that needs to be signed and returned. All students in grades 1-8 will not take

the chromebook off campus at the end of the day. Each of those students will have a dedicated

charging cart to place them in safely for the night. There will be situations where students in

grades 1-8 may take a device home to continue work. All situations will be cleared with

administration approval prior. All students 9-12 have the option to take devices home. Students

are not required to take devices home, but are encouraged to continue working on educational

activities. All grades will be monitored 24/7 through GoGuardian on and off campus. GoGuardian

will trigger alerts to the district administrator if there is any suspicious or harmful activity. All

alerts will be emailed to parents as a PDF.

All technology devices are owned and maintained by the school district. Having a device is

a privilege and can be taken away at any time. All damages need to be reported as soon as

possible to the Technology Director. Any tampering or unauthorized apps will not be permitted

and will result in the loss of device privileges. As always if there are any questions or concerns,

please contact me at (402) 879-3257 Extension 162 or lchristiancy@superiorwildcats.org.

Sincerely,

Logan Christiancy

Technology Director


